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Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of Lebanon to the third cycle of UPR. We have taken note of the UPR report of the country and welcome number of developments undertaken to promote and protect human rights.  Particularly we note a new anti-torture law that was passed by Parliament in 2017.
Taking these into consideration, we make the following recommendations to the country.
- Allocate a sufficient budget for both the National Human Rights Institute and the National Preventive Mechanism to operate effectively and ratify related financial decrees.
- Enhance measures to protect women and children from all forms of violence including domestic violence.
We wish the delegation of Lebanon a successful review.
I thank you.
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